
Share the Warmth 
Help Keep our Community Warm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

January 1st to March 21st 
Please donate new winter hats, mitts & 

socks  

(collection bin at entrance to Church Office) 

or 

E-transfer funds to: 
stgabrielskofc@gmail.com 

Stay warm and safe this winter 

Thank you & God Bless 


